
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March 15th 2019 

Dates for the Diary 
MARCH 
19th Mar: Y1 Phonic Meeting, 3:30-4:00pm 
20th Mar: International Day of Happiness 
22nd Mar: Non-uniform for choc donations 
26th-28th Mar: Mothers’ Day Lunches 
27th Mar: Y5 Career’s Fair 
27th Mar: KS2 Dance Club competition 
29th Mar: Mothers’ Day raffle 
29th Mar: FOF Chocolate Bingo 
APRIL 
3rd Apr: Guitar exams & Awards 
5th Apr: End of Spring Term 2 (FRI) 
23rd Apr: Start of Summer Term 1 (TUE) 
23rd Apr: Class 3 Experience Easter Workshop @ Friezland Church  
26th Apr: Clothes Line Collection  
MAY 
2nd May: Local Elections SCHOOL OPEN 

 

 
 

FOF: Character Cups  
Thank you to everyone who contributed to our World Book Day 
Character Cup competition. We had some fantastic entries and the 
FOF judges found it hard to decide! The winners were Archie (C2) 
and Jessica (C4) who each received a book token donated by the 
FOF. Have a look on our school website and entrance screen next 
time you visit and take a look—can you recognise the characters? 
The event raised £170. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Welcome to Friezland 
We welcomed Mr. Howard to our Friezland team this week. He will be 
working in our school office alongside Mrs. Flynn as a business 
apprentice. We hope he enjoys his time with us and we are sure he will 
be an asset to our team. Please be patient as he learns our daily 
routines and procedures. 

 
 
 

Spring Term Parent-Teacher Meetings 
Thank you to everyone who has attended one of our recent Parent-teacher 
meetings. We hope you found the meeting useful and that you enjoyed 
looking through your child’s books. Please arrange to speak with your 
child’s class teacher if you ever have any questions or concerns- don’t wait 
for a Parent-Teacher meeting. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Friezland & the Great Chocolate Bingo Night 
Our Chocolate Bingo event has SOLD OUT. Thank you to everyone who 
has supported and will be attending. Tickets will not be issued. Instead, 
you will be checked off on arrival against the database from our Eduspot 
ticket sales. 

Non-uniform 
In order to support the donation of chocolate for the event, children are 
able to wear their own clothes on Friday 22nd March in exchange for the 
following items: 

Class 1: Large chocolate bars 
Class 2: Easter eggs 

Class 3: Mini eggs / Malteser bunnies 
Class 4: Cream Eggs 

 
 

Clothes Line Collection 
The Friends of Friezland have arranged for a Spring collection of unwanted 
clothes and shoes on Friday 26th April so why not use the Easter break as 
an opportunity to spring clean your wardrobes! Please bag-up your 
donations and bring them into school on the morning of the 26th. 
Donations can be left at the rear of school, under the canopy off the car 
park. School receive money for each Kilogram donated. 

 
 
 

Mothers’ Day Lunches 
Mothers’ Day lunches are now available to book via Eduspot at a cost of 
£2.90. Lunches are being offered on Tue 26th, Wed 27th and Thus 28th 
March and are limited each day. In the interest of fairness, please do 
not reserve more than one place for the same adult. Please select a 
date carefully as some children are attending other events on particular 
dates (e.g. Y5 Careers’ Fair/ KS2 Dance Comp). 

 

Mothers’ Day raffle 
Our School Council will be selling raffle tickets from next week for 
anyone who wishes to be in with a chance of winning a hamper for 
their special person. Tickets are £1 each and will be sold during 
morning break. The raffle will be drawn in assembly on Friday 29th 
in time for mothers’ Day on Sunday 31st. Any unwanted, unused, 
gift donations to use in the hampers would be gratefully received at 
the school office. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Safeguarding Matter 
If your child wears a smartwatch to school, please ensure that the 
Wi-Fi connection is disabled during their time in school. First and 
foremost, we need to ensure the safety of all of our pupils. Some 
children have received messages during the school day which have 
been distracting to them and others around them during lessons. If 
you ever need to contact your child urgently, please do not hesitate 
to ring the school office. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Midday Supervisor  
We are currently looking for a Midday Supervisor to work as part of 
our team during the summer term, 12:00-1:10pm. If you know of 
anyone who may be interested, please ask them to contact the 
school office, 01457 872602 / info@friezland.oldham.sch.uk 

 
 

 
 


